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From: Larry Shurilla <larrys@Ids.net>
To: russell.a.strong306@worldnet.att.net <russell.a.strong306@worldnet.att.net>

Date:  Sunday, June 10, 2001 11:24 PM
Subject: First Over Germany

Dear Mr. Strong:

My father, Robert J. Shurilla, was a bombardier aboard a B-17g
#42-31139 and was shot down over Germany on Feb. 24, 1944. He was
member of the 306th Bombardment Group, 423rd Squadron. | was told the
account of his crash is detailed in your book "First Over Germany." |
wish to purchase a copy of your book and hope you can send me the
information to do so. Thank you for your time and | hope to hear from
you soon.

Thanks Again,
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